From: Foster, Grant

To: <u>Brad Hinkfuss; Verbick, Jim; Clerk</u>

Cc: sasy-council; Rummel, Marsha; Bryant Moroder; Jonny Hunter
Subject: Re: SASY support for Garver Events at ALRC, June 19

Date: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 11:13:58 PM

Thanks for the thoughtful letter, Brad.

I agree with this position and also support the request as it was presented at Monday's meeting. My only additional ask would be to consider closing both patios at 10p on weekdays. I think that would go a long way to addressing near-neighbor concerns and once things are in operation and acoustic evaluations are performed we could always consider extending hours.

Jim, I won't be able to attend tomorrow's meeting, so please also pass these comments on to ALRC, members. Thanks.

Grant Foster
District 15 Alder
Madison Common Council
608-285-2519

https://www.citvofmadison.com/council/district15/blog/

From: Brad Hinkfuss <bradhinkfuss@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 22:35

To: Verbick, Jim; Clerk

Cc: sasy-council; Rummel, Marsha; Foster, Grant; Bryant Moroder; Jonny Hunter

Subject: SASY support for Garver Events at ALRC, June 19

Deputy Clerk Verbick / City Clerk representative,

Please forward the attached letter to the members of the ALRC in advance of the meeting scheduled for 6/19/19, and/or in printed materials as you are able. The SASY Neighborhood Association wishes to express support for the license transfer requested by Underground Food Collective/Garver Events.

Thank you for your help with sharing this letter, and please contact me ASAP on Wednesday if you have any questions.

Brad Hinkfuss President - SASY, Inc.